
From: Brent Ferguson <Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 7 May 2020 4:22 PM 
To: FRANCESCHINI, Mirella <Mirella.FRANCESCHINI@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Ruchi Bhatt <Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au> 
Subject: RE: Fast Food Industry Award 
 
Hi Mirella, 
 
Ai Group will be in a position to file evidentiary material in support of our claim by 5pm next 
Tuesday. 
 
Thanks for your assistance. 
 
Regards,  
 
 

Brent Ferguson 

National Manager – Workplace Relations Advocacy & Policy 

 

51 Walker Street, North Sydney NSW 2060 
T: 02 9466 5530 
M: 0405 448 119 
E: Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au 
www.aigroup.com.au  
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